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BIOGRAPHY FOR BRAD GILLEN 
 
Brad Gillen is Executive Vice President at CTIA. Mr. Gillen is responsible for 
directing the Association’s strategic and policy initiatives, as well as 
helping manage the association’s day-to-day operations. 
 
Mr. Gillen was a previous partner at Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP, 
specializing in telecommunications policy. Mr. Gillen was formerly a Legal 
Advisor to then-FCC Commissioner Baker responsible for broadband, new 
technologies and media issues. He also served in other senior policy roles 
at the FCC and with DISH Network. 
 
Mr. Gillen graduated from Hampden-Sydney College, and earned his law 
degree from the University of Virginia School of Law. 
 


